Dear Friends of WAVI,

We are seeking in-kind donations for our

"
SAVE THE DATE' Spirit of Peace Beach Ball silent auction. This
: is WAVI's biggest fundraiser being held on

April 6th at the Downtown Rapid City Holiday
.w» Inn Convention Center. This event supports

St A our 24-hour emergency shelter, services, and

5:00p Social Hour, Dinner at 6:00p -’ programs, all of which are free. If you are

rioliday fnn Gonvention center || interested in donating, please include the

owntown Rapid City N . . .

v 4 I L . enclosed form with your donation and drop it

off at WAVI by Friday, March 15th. WAVI is a 501(c)(3) organization, and your gift should be tax
deductible. Thank you for your support in helping us to create a community free of domestic abuse,
sexual assault, human trafficking, and stalking.

WAVI Donation Form

Business Name: Contact Person:
Address: City, State, Zip:
Phone #: E-mail:

In-Kind Donation:

O Gift Certificate:

Amount: Expiration Date: Detail/Description:

O Gift Items for Auction or Raffle Prizes:

Value: Description:

If you would like us to pick up your donation, please contact WAVI at 605-341-3292 or email Kristina
Simmons, Development Director at kristinas@wavi.org; text or call Dr. Anne Fisher @ 605-390-1783 or
email annefisher6@gmail.com. You may also mail or deliver your donation to WAVI at 527 Quincy St,
Rapid City, SD 57701. Donations need to be received by Friday, March 15. Please include this form along
with your donation. A receipt will be mailed to the address you provide above. Thank you for your
support!

WAVI reserves the right to combine donated items from different businesses into gift packages. WAVI is
a 501(c)3 organization, and your gift should be tax deductible as provided by law.

Working Against Violence, Inc.



